
 !!
Dear Parents,                      March 1, 2014 !
The children will be exploring God’s World this month in many different ways.  Enjoy the 
world God has made with your child by watching how the trees are changing or see 
how the birds are ALL flying together.  Spring is just around the corner and we are 
looking forward to lots of outdoor days!   !
Several of you have asked about receipts for your taxes.  Please contact Marlene Hoyt 
at marleneh@fbcnorman.org or call 579-7571.     !
Enrollment for next year is still underway, however, it is open to the general public.  You 
need to hurry and reserve your spot for next year. We don't want to fill up without you!  
Please let your friends know about PDO.  We take children as young as 6 months.  If 
your child is ready for Pre-K, they can attend the NPS class, and PDO as well.  We 
walk them to or from school depending on if they are in the morning or afternoon class.   
When you sign-up, please remember to include the registration fee and current 
immunization record with your paperwork. Enrollment forms will be accepted without 
the registration fee.    !
This summer, we will offer Summer PDO days: June 2, 16, 30, July 14, 28 and August 
11 from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  Our theme will be Sea, Sun, & Sand!  $35/day or $200 
for all 6 days. This cost covers supply fees as well.  You must prepay and commit by 
May 20, 2014. NO refunds will be given, unless it is PDO that needs to cancel.   Drop-
in’s with 24 hour notice may be accepted, however, the drop-in rate is $35. We must 
have a minimum of 12 children for each Summer PDO day, so please consider this 
opportunity for your child.   

!
SPRING BREAK:  PDO will be closed March 17 & 19 ! !

Have a great month! 
  
Your PDO Family
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